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 I  want to support an important bill that will allow folks receiving a disability check to 

work at a job without 

losing their OHP. SB 576 Assigned to Senate Human Services. I have an adult son 

with a disability who just got a 

letter threatening his OHP without paying a premium, small one , but he is only now 

able to get a very small job. We in our family 

have worked out whole life to encourage our son to see the values of government 

programs and engagement. We are appealing his notice, but we can see that the 

current regulations about OHP means that he looses at least a quarter of his salary 

which he just started getting to the current practice This Bill SB 576 is a good way to 

mitigate the negative consequences of getting a job . He is looking for a sustainable 

life  with such a small disability check. 


